
We will have NO in person worship 

on Sunday, January 23rd.  

You can worship at home with our email 
blast attachment. For Zoom users, you 
can attend Christ the  Good Shepard’s 
worship service on Zoom at 10am on 
Sunday.  Please see their website for the link. 

Dates to Remember: 

Wednesday, January 19th—Choir rehearsal cancelled for both voice and bells. 

Sunday, January 23—NO IN PERSON WORSHIP. 

Sunday, January 30—Worship in the sanctuary at 10:00am with our Interim Pastor 

Curtis Zieske followed by a short Congregational Annual Meeting. 

SAVE THE DATE! 

The first half of our annual Congregational Meeting will be held on Sunday, 
January 30, 2022 immediately following worship in the sanctuary. 

The meeting will be kept very short due to Covid concerns and will only address 
the budget approval.  We will reconvene in February for a more in depth 

discussion of our transition and your input on the future 
of our church.  The full Annual Report will be available at the January 30th-

meeting, the church office, or one can be emailed to you. 

We will not have Bible study class on 

Thursday, January 20th. 

2021 Contribution Statements are now available.  Please pick 

yours up in the church office, or let the office know that you 

would like yours mailed to you. 


